
 

 
 

 

 

FOR PUBLIC RELEASE 

Date: January 20, 2025 
Contact: Jeremy Sirio, Public Relations Administrator, 361-500-2070 or jsirio@ccrta.org 

 

CCRTA to Begin All Service at 12:00PM on Tuesday, January 21st 

Services Delayed Due to Extreme Temperatures Forecasted 
 

(Corpus Christi, Texas) – Due to extreme weather conditions forecasted by the National Weather 

Service (NWS) and local Emergency Operations Centers (EOC), all CCRTA service including 

B-Line Paratransit, will begin at 12:00pm on Tuesday, January 21st. 

 

CCRTA’s Customer Service Center will also be closed until 12:00pm. 

 

CCRTA will continue to work with local EOCs to provide transportation to and from warming 

centers. 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Jeremy Sirio, Public Relations Administrator, 361-500-2070 or jsirio@ccrta.org 

 

### 
 

About Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority: Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority 

(CCRTA) was created by the people in 1986 to provide our riders with safe, accessible, convenient, and sustainable 

transportation solutions that unite communities and promote local economic growth. CCRTA covers 846 square 

miles of service and 3.2 million passenger trips annually through approximately 33 fixed-routes, B-Line Paratransit, 

and other services. For more info, visit ccrta.org. 
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